
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

    
 
As you may remember, several meetings ago a bid was submitted to enhance the culvert to the 
entrance to Pike Creek Turf on Nell Purvis Rd.  Rountree Construction was the only bidder on the 
project. 
 
The Board instructed us to rebid the project. We did and Rountree Construction again was the 
only bidder.  The amount is  
 

 
 
      Total with Add Alt #1 = 84085.00 
      Total with Add Alt #2 = 86532.00 
 
This project is not eligible for DOT participation, therefore; it would have to be paid from General 
Fund, SPLOST ROADS or TSPLOST. 
 
The previous bid was:  
 
Rountree Construction Co. was the only bid received: 77,204.00 
 
Two options: 1)  4” concrete ditch paving     10,884.00 =  88,088.00 total 
          2) stone rip-rap ditch paving      13,328.00 =  90,532.00 total 
 
There is $4000 reduction in the current bid proposal. 
 
 
 
Chair will need a motion to accept or deny bids in the amount of     
 
 
Motion made by      
Second made by      
Any discussion:              
              
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 

Faye Hughes, County Administrator 10/4/2019 

Nell Purvis culvert proposal 
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